
It’s Winter Concert Time! 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 Once again the 4th and 5th grade chorus and band 
are rehearsing for their annual Winter Concert.  The 
concert will take place on December 14th, at 7:00 
p.m. in the Pine Glen School Cafeteria.   
 Students should be dressed appropriately, 
wearing black (or dark) pants and a white shirt.  Girls 
may wear skirts.  Please do not wear sweats or T-
shirts.  Students should arrive at school at 6:45. They 
will then line up in preparation for the concert.  Band 
students should make sure to have their instrument 
and music. 
 We are looking forward to putting on a great 
performance!  I hope to see you all there! 
    

 
Jennifer Agati 
Jennifer Rzasa 
Music Specialists  


